
Public Affairs, Policy & Communications 

410 1 l t h  Ave SE, Suite 103 
Olympia, WA 98501 

August 3,2010 

VIA E-FILING 

David Danner, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

Re: Docket No. UT - 100562 - Response to Additional Comments of the Washington 
Independent Telecommunications Association 

Dear Mr. Danner: 

In the Commission Workshop on July 27,2010,I made a statement about then-Verizon 
NW's competition-in its footprint with "self-funded" competitors. My statements were 
intended to relate to cable competitors, not wireless competitors. If I inadvertently 
referred to or suggested that my statements related to wireless competitors, that was not 
intended. 

Thank you and please contact me with any questions 

VP NW Government Affairs 
Verizon Communications 

Cc Mr Finnigan 
Mr Sywenki 


